
Over the next few months, OEA will be holding listening sessions to hear what educators,
parents, students, and community partners deserve in OPS schools. We plan to use this
information for negotiations, planning and collaborating with the district, and help shape
the future of OPS. Our first three sessions are on the flyer below and are open to any
educator in your building. They don't have to be a member because we want to hear from
everyone. Please sign up using the code below and invite others in your building.

Upcoming Elections:
Nominations will be at the AR meeting on February 11th.
Open Positions:
President (3-year term)
2 Elementary Board Positions (3-year term)
1 Middle Level Board Position (3-year term)
11 Delegates for NEA Representative Assembly
39 Delegates for NSEA Delegate Assembly

All election forms are online on the OEA website at www.omahaoea.org.

Have a great week and I hope to see you at the listening sessions.
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